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In this day of unaffordability it is a shame that the governments only answer is to 

make everything even more unaffordable, there are places you can reallocate your 

funding from to make these gaps up, new fees, taxes, tolls or charges are 

unacceptable. If you need an example of how more money doesn’t change a thing 

look no further than California, although it seems as though one party is looking to 

California as the “super majority” reach into the pockets of Oregonians to fund 

evermore “services” that are deloveeed by their friends with non profits. Don’t ruin 

Oregon by making it like California. 


